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Dear BFC, 

 

Below is a list of upcoming events both local and national. Please share this 

with other families as well: 

 

 

Special Q&A Session with Mrs. Yong, Thursday, 

Dec. 2nd 8pm EST 

 

The Japanese Ministry will be hosting Mrs. Yong for a Q&A session on 

'Educating Second Generation for the Matching and Blessing'.  

 

The session is Thursday, December 2, at 8pm EST.  

There will be translation to English, so all are welcome to participate. 

Please join at the link below: 

 

zoom,us/j/866008385 

Call: +1 646 558 8656 US (New York)  

 

 

 

Last Up&Coming of the year and Christmas Party!  

 



 

 

  

Letter from our Youth Pastor: 

 

Dear Parents and Participants,  

 

This might come as a shock to many of you but this coming Saturday, on 

December 4th, will be the last day of Up and Coming for the 2021 year! Drop 

off and pick up will be at Belvedere and the program will go from 4pm - 

8:30pm. Please bring $4 for dinner! 

 

The reason this is the last day of UC for the rest of the year is because 

the Blessing Festival will take place on December 18th and we wanted to 

support by hosting a community level watch party! More information will be sent 

out soon.  

 

We will have an official Christmas party and it will be hosted by Up & 

Coming and the Belvedere Family Church community. This will take place 

on December 19th. More information will be sent out soon.  

 



 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

See you on Saturday!  

 

Stephanie Dias  

 

 

 

Rally of Hope - Prayer Rally for the Korean 

Peninsula - Dec. 4, 7pm EST  

 

  

 

Dear Pastors, Community Leaders, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

A special Rally of Hope - Interfaith Prayer Rally for Peace on the 

Reunification of the Korean Peninsula - will take place on Sunday, 

December 5, at 9am in Korea, and broadcast live on Saturday, December 4, 

at 7pm EST/ 4pm PST in North America. 

 

Registration is open at rallyofhope,us 

 

Please register and share the attached flyer with friends and guests to watch 

live at rallyofhope,us 

 

If you're interested to join as a 2-way live audience visible on screen, please 

contact your pastor or your subregional secretary general to receive more 

information on attending this way, or email me at tzorer@ unification,org.  

  

 

 

Be sure to visit our website for additional information and valuable resources. 

 


